Next Reach Out Mission Trip

Our church is looking forward to our next mission trip outreach to Sri Lanka. If you have any interest at all in going, please let Steve Arany know and he can share more details with you. You don't have to commit at this time, but we're trying to get an idea of group size as we start planning. We will also be sharing more details on different mission outreach giving options by next Sabbath.

Giving Guide

We thank you for supporting our local and global church through your giving. You may place a tithe envelope in any of the locked boxes at the sanctuary entrance doors or scan the QR code in the box below to give online.

Financial Report through July 19, 2025

To financially support any of our church ministries, please mark your tithe envelope accordingly. Any undesignated contributions turned in by tithe envelope will remain in the local church



	Yearly Budget	Monthly Budget	Rec. this month	Budget to date	YTD Rec.
Church Budget*	\$223,200	\$18,600	\$7,890	\$124,483	\$114,600
Media Ministry	\$20,500	\$1,708	\$290	\$11,455	\$5,128

*Church Budget consists of: Christian Education (41%), Church Expense (30%), Operating Reserves (Working Capital) (4%), Evangelism (3.5%), Building Maintenance (3%), Media Ministry (3%), Personal Ministries (3%), Sabbath School (3%), Contingency (2%), Youth/YA (2%), Community Services (2%), Adventurers (1%), Pathfinders (1%), Worthy Student (1%), and Social Committee (0.5%)



Happy Sabbath and Welcome to the Cicero SDA Church

Sabbath School - 9:45 a.m.

There are adult Sabbath School classes located in the church sanctuary and in the fellowship hall – please feel free to join either class. For the location of children, youth, and young adult classes, please ask the greeter for directions.

Worship Service - 11:00 a.m.

Announcements & Welcome Bob Bartlett

Praise through Singing

Worship through the Written Word Art Miller

Philippians 4:6-7

Garden of Prayer Art Miller

Children's Story

Worship through Giving

Bob Bartlett

Church Budget

Music for Meditation Philip Byrd

Worship Through the Spoken Word Pastor Vic Van Schaik

"Is Jesus in Your Boat?"

Closing Hymn #461

Be Still, My Soul

Benediction

Announcements

Welcome to Church

A warm Sabbath welcome to each of you that are here today! We especially welcome our conference president Vic Van Schaik to our pulpit today and look forward to the message God has put on his heart to share with us today.

Sharon Thompson Memorial

A memorial service for Sharon will be held this afternoon at 4:00 p.m. here at the church. There will be a light meal provided after the service, and all are invited to visit with the family at the meal.

TV Ministry Support

As you consider your giving, please keep our TV outreach ministry in mind. This ministry reaches people in ways we could never do in person (and in some unique places!).

Church Social Event

There will be a church social on Sabbath, August 16th at 6:00 p.m. in the fellowship hall. Bring a snack and your knowledge of the Bible, as we will have a Bible bowl for those who come. You will not be forced to play, but the questions will not be hard and it will be fun. For more information, contact Ramona Trubey.

In Sympathy

We are sad to announce the loss of our dear sister Teresa Clark this past Sunday. Our prayers and thoughts go out to the Clark family. We are so glad we have the hope of His coming when we feel the pain of loss.

Forecasting Hope Evangelism Meetings

We need volunteers to be a part of the team that will help host the Forecasting Hope Prophecy Series and the Buried Treasure Children's Meetings, which will begin September 13th. We will need assistance in the following areas: registration, parking, ushers, materials coordinator, prayer team, visitation team, set up & tear down, and children's meeting volunteers. To sign up to volunteer for the Forecasting Hope meetings, please contact Pastor Clark or to sign up to volunteer for the children's meetings, please contact Sarah Clark.

Adventurer Registration

Are you in grades K-4? Do you like to spend time in nature and learn more about God's creation? Come join us Wednesday August 20 at 6:30 p.m. at the elementary school for our Adventurer Club registration. This year we will be going camping, learning about animals from the forest to the farm and much more. Bring your parents and get signed up. See you there. Any questions, please call Jimmy and Annette McLamb at 765-552-3113.